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Dates for your Diary 

Monday 26th March - Purple Day (See Page 3) 
Tuesday 27th March  - KS1 Homework Exhibition after 
school in Jepson Hall  
Thursday 29th March - School closes at 2.05pm 
Monday 16th April - School re-opens 
Monday 7th May - School closed for May Day 
Friday 25th May - School breaks up 
Monday 4th June - INSET Day 
Tuesday 5th June - School re-opens 
Friday 20th July - School closes at 2.05pm 

�

Attendance  

The Target for the school is 
97% attendance for the week. 
In the week commencing 19th         
March we achieved 95%.  Let’s 
try for 97% next week. 

Well done to Silver Birch,  
Poplar,  Spruce and Holly who 
achieved 97% or above.  
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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

Achievement Awards were given on the 23rd March to the  

following children:        

Ash Noy Apple Charlotte 

Chestnut Emily Poplar Joshua W 

Beech  Genevieve Cedar Katharine 

Cherry  Sophie Larch  

Holly Hannah Rowan Tyla 

Hornbeam Imogen Sycamore Martha 

Spruce Theodore Elm Charlie 

Lime Adele Acer Damien 

Maple Ellen Silver Birch Layla 

Hawthorn Jack Walnut Ruby 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The following children were awarded ’Writer of the Week’ last 
week and wore a blue sweatshirt until Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash  Isabella Apple  Isobel 

Chestnut  Joshua L Poplar  Brennick 

Beech   Kiran Cedar  Jamie 

Cherry   Zoe Larch  Max 

Holly  George B Rowan  Jayden 

Hornbeam  Lily A Sycamore  Zak 

Spruce  John Elm Lucy 

Lime Adele Acer  Karen 

Maple Ellen Silver Birch   

Hawthorn  Daniel Walnut   
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�   Purple Day 
You may be aware that one of our Year 4 children, Esmee, is 
seriously ill and currently in Great Ormond Street Hospital. 
She will be undergoing major surgery as part of her treatment 
for Epilepsy very shortly. 

 

On Monday 26 th March  we would like to take part in the    
Purple Day  for raising awareness of Epilepsy, not only to 
raise some money for the Epilepsy Awareness Charity, but   
also to show that we are thinking of Esmee and her family. 

 

The Charity ask that we all wear something purple on   
Monday ����������	
������
���������������������������	���� ��
ring, a Purple hair band, anything at all. We would ask parents 
to make a donation (large or small) via  

https://www.epilepsy.org.uk/involved/donations 

 

Further information about the work the charity does and     
Purple Day is available at https://www.epilepsy.org.uk/purple 
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Today students have taken part in sport related        
activities to raise money by wearing any sort of sporty 
themed outfit and donating £1 to help support people 
around the world (This idea came from School    
Council).  
 

During the morning, some year groups have watched a sport relief 
video and learned how other people’s lives are and how lucky we are 
to be healthy and safe. 
 
After that, many children participated in a 5 minute walk every hour 
to see how many steps the whole school could accomplish while   
others played sporty games.  
 
The year groups from Reception to Year 6 went out to their           
playground and walked round it 10 times, completing a mile. In 
Maths, Year 6 has drawn bar charts showing how many people used 
which language in South Africa.  In English, they also wrote a     
postcard to a girl named Precious and wrote one back in the        
perspective of her.  They chose this because she is one of the     
children that has been given some of the raised money to help her 
have a happier life.  In Year 2, the children had an assault course to 
do created by a   couple of Year 6’s. To add to that, they watched a 
small clip of Blue Peter then realising after the whole class walked 
the mile altogether, one class did a marathon.  Also, in Year 3 they 
had learned a song all about Sports Relief. 
 
Willow Tree is very proud to take part in all the activities to raise as 
much money and have fun along the way. Every pound can change 
a child’s life.  
 
Thank you for supporting us today! 
 
Written by Aimee (Acer ), Sophia (Silver Birch) and  Amelie 
(Walnut) - Y6 School Council Members 
 

See the next pages for photos 
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Acer 

Acer class completed 
139,917 steps! 
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Holly class taking part in Sport Relief 
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       FOUND 

A pair of children’s glasses have been found 
and handed in to the office. Please contact 
the office if you think they belong to your 
child. 

Notice from the Governors 
 
The contract for the delivery of music lessons is 
expiring at the end of the Summer term and any 
interested parties who may wish to be          
considered for the new contract in September 
2018 are requested to email             
headteacher@willowtree.n-yorks.sch.uk     
for further information.  
 

Potential suppliers are asked to submit Expressions of Interest by 
Friday 20th April. 

Reports 
 
Annual Reports for children who are in Years 1-6 as well as those 
who are N2 children in Little Oaks will be going out next Thursday.  
 
Please note if your child has joined Willow Tree since February half 
term we have not prepared a report for them at this time.  
 
Reports for FS2 and N1 children will be sent in the Summer Term. 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 
The Summer Term After School Club booklet is now available on the 
school website and from the school office.  
 
Please complete and return your forms as soon as possible as plac-
es are limited and allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  Harrogate Town AFC 

   *COMPETITION* 

 

Harrogate Town AFC are looking for a new mascot and are holding a 
competition to design the new club mascot. 

The winning design will be chosen by a special panel including    
Harrogate Town AFC Manager Simon Weaver.  The winner will have 
their design featured in the club programme, on the website and 
even made in to a real furry mascot!  

To enter, ask at the school office for an entry form and return it via 
enquiries@harrogatetownafc.com or via post to Harrogate Town AFC 
Limited, CNG Stadium, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG2 7SA .       
Alternatively you can drop your entry off at the club. 

The closing date is Saturday 21st April, 2018 with the winners   
being decided and included in the programme for the game on     
Saturday 28th April, 2018! 
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Tennis 

Each class in Year 4, 5 and 6 enjoyed a visit to Starbeck Tennis 
Centre this week. They had a fabulous time. A huge thank you to 
Tennis Harrogate for providing these sessions. We really value our 
links with clubs. 
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Cross Country 

 
Serena in Poplar class took part in the 
School Games Cross Country Finals at 
Dalby Forest yesterday and came 14th out 
of 40 in her Y3 girls category.  She really 
enjoyed the experience. 
 
Murray and Jack in Silver Birch also took 
part, with Murray coming 6th out of 62 in 
his category. 

Congratulations and well done to you all for 
representing Willow Tree! 

 

Hockey 

We took five children from Year 6 to St Aidan’s last night. After two 
rounds of matches, we finished sixth overall. Each child had a 
great time with special mention going to Theo and William , who 
scored our goals. Well done to everyone who took part and thanks 
to parents for their support. 
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Please join our Facebook page and invite 
friends who have not yet joined our page.   

Search Willow Tree Primary School PTFA . 

You can use the Facebook page to ask any      
questions you might have, find out               
information as well as to share details of 
your service or business if you have one! 

 
Dates for Your Diary 

 
Bingo       Friday 27th April 
Sponsored Bounce  Wednesday 13th June 

Helpers Needed! 

The PTFA does a fantastic job in organising events throughout the 
year for the children to enjoy.  They also raise valuable funds for 
the school and have been magnificent in helping raise money for 
the refurbishment of our swimming pool.  

The PTFA can only do all this with the help of parent/carer          
volunteers.  Please consider giving some of your time, no matter 
how little, to help with events.   

The more people that give their time then the less time each      
person has to put in.   

Please help!  Thank you. 



 

Gardening Sunday 2-4pm 25th March  
 
Come and enjoy spring in the Community garden, meet new 
people and take part in seed sowing and light gardening jobs! 
All ages welcome. Just turn up at the Community Garden be-
hind the church next to school. 
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